
CITY OF MUSKEGON
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

INVITES
YOU TO

PURPOSE

A Public Workshop at Muskegon City Hall 
Commission Chambers

933 Terrace St, Muskegon, MI 49443

QUESTIONS? CONTACT: 231.724.6702
PLANINTERN@SHORELINECITY.COM

The City of Muskegon is considering expanding
the boundaries of the Form Based Code to include 
parts of various near-downtown neighborhoods. 
One of the goals of this change would be to reas-
sign unbuildable lots in these areas to a buildable 
status. “Missing Middle” Housing will also be
discussed as a potential addition to the allowed 
building types within the new zoning districts.

5-7PM, THURSDAY, FEB. 16TH


